To Whom It May Concern,

How wonderful it has been working with Keiser University the last three years.

Several years ago we were in bind to find a location that could accommodate 250 participants for our "Welcome Back Finance Council Meeting". Randy Congdon, High School director of Admissions, stepped up to the plate and offered your auditorium at the Tampa campus.

From the moment we starting working with Mr. Congdon, it has been a breeze. The entire staff at Keiser University made us feel so welcomed and a part of the family there. The room has always been super clean, the tech resources have worked perfectly. They even set up coffee for us.

It is encouraging to know that Keiser's commitment to continuing education goes beyond the student and reaches the community as a whole.

Thank you

Beth A. Whisler, Accountant 2
Bookkeeper Support and Training
Hillsborough County Public Schools, Auditing Services
(813) 272-4307 beth.whisler@sdhc.k12.fl.us

"Preparing Students for Life"

